
 

During the monthly Session meeting held on March 24, 2025: 

• Scott Marsh was received as a new member by reaffirmation of faith and accepted by 

unanimous vote. 

• Rob Aulebach from the Personnel Ministry led a discussion about the allotment of staff 

hours. The Elders went through an exercise to rank the importance of staffing  

resources and Rob noted that Personnel would report back with their findings. 

• Approved the Sunday Summer School schedule of May 31 - August 31, 2025.  

•  There will be no Sunday School on May 25, July 6 or August 31. 

• A new facility-wide Emergency Response Plan was discussed and approved. 

• Approved the request from the Mission Ministry for a summer food drive (only food  

collected) June 1 - August 31 to support Nourish Up. 

• Approved the request from the Missions Ministry for a Rama Road Elementary School 

Pool For School Tools drive July 13 to August 10 (only school supplies collected). 

• Approved the Summer Worship Schedule with alternating weekly worship locations. 

• Received the Sardis Gift Trust 2024 Annual Report to the Session. 


